
Submitter: Vincent Alvarez 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Emergency Management, General 
Government, and Veterans 

Measure, Appointment 
or Topic: 

SB181 

I do think that there may be instances where animal testing may be called for. But all 

my research on the OHSU Primate center indicates that is not the case there. I 

encourage expanding the bill to close down the OHSU primate facility in a 

responsible and humane way for all concerned—benefiting both the animals and the 

workers involved." 


